
 

 

 

25th August 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope that you have managed to enjoy the summer break – it is hard to believe that the new school 
year is almost upon us.  This letter aims to provide you with important need to know information for 
the start of 2023-24 academic year.  

Start of Term – Wednesday 6th September 

As per my letter in July, I have enclosed an important Information sheet which gives you the full 
details for the start of term.  I have also included a brief outline below. 

• Year 7 Induction – arrival at 8:30am for Welcome Assembly,  students will be dismissed at 
12:45pm. 

• Year 8 Induction – arrival at 9:00am for Welcomer Assembly, students will be dismissed at 
12:15pm. 

• Year 9 Induction – arrival for 9:15am for Welcome Assembly, students will be dismissed at 
12:30pm. 

• Year 10 Induction – arrival for 12:00pm for Welcome Assembly, students will be dismissed 
at 3:05pm 

• Year 11 Inducting – arrival for 11:45am for Welcome Assembly, students will be dismissed at 
3:05pm 

 
Thursday 7th September 
 
Normal timetable will resume for all years.  Free breakfast bagels are available for free at from 8am 
every morning.  Student are expected to be in the building by 8:30am for a 8:35am start. 
 
School Day 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Learning Habits 

Perfect Unform - Full school uniform, including black school shoes is expected to be worn by all 
students every day. 

Positive Behaviour - We expect students to meet the school’s relentless routines which are based on 
the school’s values.  This supports a safe and disciplined environment.  

Punctuality and Attendance - The school expectation is that students attend and are punctual 100% 
of the time. 

Homework - Students are expected to complete all homework assigned to them each night. 

Equipment - Students are expected to arrive every day with the correct equipment to support their 
learning. 

Access to Toilets 
In order to maximise learning time, students will be able to access toilets before school, during break 
and lunchtime.  However, only students with a valid medical pass will be permitted to use the toilet 
during school transitions and lesson time.  Please contact your child’s leader if you need to update 
us in this regard. 
I hope you enjoy what remains of the summer holiday and we are all looking forward to welcoming 
our students back to school in September. 

Best Wishes 

Peter Mee 




